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I have been actively involved providing legal services in the Canadian airline industry for approx.. 30 
years and I am a former Vice Chair of the Canadian Bar Association Air and Space Law Section and as 
well a former Chair of the Corporate Counsel Section. I would strongly recommend that the CTA cede 
oversight of accessible transportation to the Canadian Human Rights Commission. The Agency would be 
much better focused on the transportation modes it was originally established to regulate and human 
rights issues would be better managed by an appropriately qualified and publicly understood agency 
such as the CHRC. I would ask that the CTA respond to my submission. 
 
Bernard O’Rourke 
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